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No.20-11E 

 
Change in the Indication on AC Servo Motor Packaging Labels 

 
Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi Electric AC servo system. 
Since new substances were added to the restricted substances of the EU RoHS Directive, we will change 
the indication <G> on AC servo motor packaging labels to <H> to identify the products. 
 
1. Target Model 

Servo motors of all models (rotary servo motors, linear servo motors, and direct drive motors) 
 
2. Details of the Change 

Four phthalates (DEHP, DBP, BBP, and DIBP) have been added to the restricted substances of the EU 
RoHS Directive, in addition to the six conventional substances. We will accordingly change the 
indication on packaging labels of products containing equal to or less than the maximum permitted 
concentrations of the newly-added restricted substances. The indication will be changed from <G> to 
<H> *1. 
This change does not affect the products themselves and the manufacturing processes. 
*1 The indication <H> is used individually by Mitsubishi Electric, and it is not the mark of conformity to the EU RoHS Directive. 

 
Table 1. Example of indications on packaging labels 

Before change After change 

  

 
3. Schedule 

This change will be made sequentially from the October 2020 production. 
Note that, depending on the stock status, products with both the former and new packaging labels may 
be distributed in the market around the same time. 
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